
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 April 19, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students, 
 
We have experienced a major issue with the registration system, and our colleagues in IT are 
working to resolve it. 
 
We are postponing registration until tomorrow, April 20, 2023 at the same times. Your time 
tickets have been changed accordingly. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 
 

 

 


